
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Michael F. Nozzolio

Senator Nozzolio Discusses School Bus Transportation Issues at

Marcus Whitman Central School District

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO  February 6, 2014

Marcus Whitman- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently discussed school bus transportation issues

with Dave Adam, Director of Transportation at Marcus Whitman Central School District, and

Superintendent Jeramy Clingerman. Senator Nozzolio had the opportunity to see some of

the new safety features on the busses that are being used to keep children safe during their

transport to and from school.



Pictured left to right are: Dave Adam; Jeramy Clingerman; and Senator Mike Nozzolio.


